
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 
 
We are always looking at ways to work with the community to support our local families. The Youth club last week was a 
brilliant success. I met and chatted with the youth workers, who showed such passion and enthusiasm for ensuring the 
provision is a success. Parents said there were ‘lots of happy smiling faces’ as the children emerged from the doors at the end 
of their session. The club is for children 8-12 years, and we hope more of you will drop in for tonight’s session 5:00pm – 
6:15pm at the Village Hall. 
 
We also have a fantastic ‘Build a Story Sack’ workshop starting in June! This will be held in school, and the first part of the 
session is for adults only, then your child will join you for the second part of the session to work on a range of free fun activities 
together! All we ask is that you bring your child’s favourite book to the first session. You will make your own puppets and 
games and help your child to love books and reading. You will also learn about strategies to support reading at home. Dates 
are below- we hope you can join us!  

Also, on Wednesday the 8th May, at 9am in the school hall, Miss Thomas and Miss Hunter have organised an information 
session for parents of Squirrel Class to learn all about how children in our KS1 year groups learn through the Enquiry Based 
Learning method. This may also be helpful for our Reception parents, so you know what to expect as your child journeys into 
Year 1 in September.  

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 

2 year old provision at Tilstock 

We are delighted to be able to announce  
that we are now accepting 2-year-olds  
into our nursery provision. Eligible  
families can access free places for  
2-year-olds, ensuring every child has the  
opportunity to thrive and grow with us  
from an early age. Interested? Just contact our friendly office 
team! Funded 15-30 hrs available. 
 

      | Tilstock Primary School and Nursery, Tilstock Lane, Nr Whitchurch, SY13 3JL 
      | 01948 880347 
      | admin@til.mmat.co.uk 
      | tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk 
 @tilstockprimaryschool 

 

Friday 26th April 2024 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 
Events at a glance: 
KS1 Enquiry Based Learning parent information session:- Weds 8th May 
9am 
Half term holiday: Monday 27th May 2024 - Friday 31st May 2024 
Bank Holiday (school closed): Monday 6th May 2024 
First Aid Workshop for Adults:- Thurs 6th June 1:30pm-3:00pm 
Sports Day Years 1-6 Weds 12th June 2024 9:30-12:00pm 
Sports Day EYFS (Nursery & Reception) Thurs 13th June 2024 9:30am 
Summer Holiday: Thursday 25th July 2024 – Tuesday 3rd September 2024 
 

WORSHIP Achieve 

You can watch the story of Moses here  

The story of Nehemiah here 

You can learn more about our worship sessions this term by 

clicking here: 

 

 

Build a story sack with your child! 

 

Happy Birthday to Georgia and 

Lara-May  

Who all celebrate their birthdays 

next week! 

We hope you enjoy your special 

day!  

 

 

REMINDERS & 

NOTICES 

 

https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RdSQT7DS1lI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-fifL0TcGrY
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/worship/

